
Costumes:  

As part of hiring the hall we will also be able to use 

costumes from there again.  Therefore please do 

not purchase or make anything for costumes just 

yet, a note regarding specific costumes will follow. 

Tickets:  

To cover the cost of hiring the hall for the 

performances and rehearsal day, we will once again 

be selling tickets for both performances.  These will 

be going on sale from Monday 1st July 2019.  £2.50 

for adults and £1.50 for children over 2.  Please 

purchase from Mrs White in the office.  Any tickets 

not sold in school will be sold on the door but as 

there is a limit to audience capacity in the hall we’d 

recommend you buy before to avoid any 

disappointment on the day.   

IMPORTANT NOTICE:  

Change to school drop off/pick up on Wednesday 

17th and Thursday 18th July 

 Please see the table below regarding the changes on 

those days:  

We’re very grateful for parents’ support with this. 

Arranging school at Ansty Hall on Wednesday 17th 

means we can rehearse ready to perform the 

following day.  Any bus children that get the bus to 

school will be brought up to school by staff.  We will 

notify the bus company that some children will be 

not be getting the bus that day.   

School lunches will be  served at the hall on 

Wednesday as they would be in our normal hall.  

All children will return to school by coach in time for 

lunch back at school on Thursday 18th following the 

morning performance.  

To help cover the cost of hiring a coach we will be 

asking kindly for parents to give a voluntary 

contribution of £3 per child, there will be a 

permission slip coming out in due course which any 

contributions can be attached to. Thank you! 

The CSF will be providing refreshments at both the 

morning and evening performance however please 

note there will not be a BBQ or stalls at the play 

this year as these will be happening as part of our 

Leaver’s Service and Celebration the following day 

on Friday 19th July.   

Date: Drop off location Pick up Location 

Wed 17th July Ansty Hall Ansty Hall 

Thurs 18th July Ansty Hall School 

A very BIG thank you to Dan and Casey Gregory who have once again 

very kindly produced a great poster  for this year’s play! 


